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Dillon Consulting 

Limited 

 

July 16, 2020

 

Executive Director 

Inuvialuit Water Board 

P.O. 2531 

Inuvik, NT, Canada 

X0E 0T0 

 

Attention: Executive Director 

 

Subject: Hamlet of Paulatuk Water License Renewal – Additional Information 

Request 

 

At the request of the Hamlet of Paulatuk, Dillon Consulting Limited (Dillon) has assisted 

to create their Water Licence Renewal Application. 

 

Following the initial submission of the Water License Renewal Application to the Inuvialuit 

Water Board (IWB), the Board responded after preliminary review with a list of addi-

tional information requests. The Hamlet of Paulatuk with the assistance of Dillon Con-

sulting Limited has revised all relevant plans requested by the IWB, added in additional 

documents and created a conformance list to ensure no request was missed. All relev-

ant plans have been listed under the same Appendix ID as the initial submission.

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the undersigned 

at (867) 920 - 4555 ext. 4106. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Dillon Consulting Limited 

 

 

 

Ceileigh Burns  

Project Manager 

Dillon File No. 20-2937/att.  

(Revised Schedule C and revised relevant attachments) 




